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Jambo Arts will present its 
fourth cross-cultural exhibition 
“Elmen Am Iakwe” on May 18 
and 19. It will be hosted at the 
Bokanake Area in RRE, where the 
members of Jambo Arts will fill 
the Bokanake with new eclectic 
art pieces.

Ranging from the historically 
based traditional art of Henry 
Lometo, to the tribal overtones 
of John Alefaio, from anthro-
pological photography of Brian 
Sarkozy and the Majuro Co-Op 
photography class, to the eclectic 
styled jewelry of Raychelle Heath, 
and the recycled fabric bags of 
Meriam Dragon. From the sculp-
tures of Sonny Boy Orsolino, to 
the watercolors of Becky Lathrop, 
and the inspiring arts of the Junior 
Jambos. It will all be there.

As the exhibit opens at 10am, stu-
dents can get in and look into the wild 
array of colorful art. They can ask 
questions and interact with the art-
ists until the closing at 3pm. With the 
sunset as the backdrop, the exhibit will 
reopen to an evening of entertainment, 
refreshments, and pupus. As a part of 
the event, Jambo Arts organizers will 

provide entertainment including the 
mellow sounds of Niten Anni and his 
guitar, the resonating sounds of the 
Marshall Islands Gospel Choir, and 
poetry readings from Kathy Jetnil and 
Raychelle Heath.

Daryle Newman believes the suc-
cess of this event can be shared by 
the entire RMI community, due in 

large part to the dedication and 
professionalism of the Jambo 
Arts committee leaders who 
each hold themselves account-
able to a particular facet of the 
organization. 

Daryle also acknowledges the 
generous support of many kind 
local businesses that help in the 
success of Jambo Arts events. 
With all gratitude Jambo hopes 
that they will continue to support 
us in our future endeavors. 

Finally Jambo is pleased to 
announce that on the night of the 
May 18 exhibit, a raffle draw-
ing will be held. Raffle tickets 
can be bought from Jambo Arts 
members for $2 each. The prizes 
will be from our generous artists 
John Alefaio, Raychelle Heath, 
Becky Lathrop, Daryle New-

man, and others. Artists from WAM 
and Youth to Youth will also contribute 
prizes to the raffle.

Jambo Arts will begin having open 
meetings again in June 2012. If you are 
interested in becoming an exhibiting 
member and/or applying for one of 
four committee positions please contact 
Daryle at 4564545.

Art from the heart 
at Jambo Arts show

John 
Alefaio 
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of art.


